
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: WHKS feasibility report for Bluff Drive 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

Public Works is requesting permission to authorize WHKS Engineering 

to prepare a feasibility report for the completion of Bluff Drive.  Work 

will also include assisting with the preparation of the preliminary 

assessment documents and assist with conducting the preliminary 

assessment hearing.  The proposed improvements will include 

completing the final wear course of paving and any other items related 

to public infrastructure integrity that were not completed with the 

original construction. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to authorize WHKS Engineering to prepare an 

engineer’s feasibility report for the completion of Bluff Drive. 


